19.

BROMLEY LATMS

A report from the Area Engineer sought the Board’s approval of the draft Bromley Local Area Traffic
Management Scheme (LATMS) document.

The Board resolved to adopt the Bromley Local Area Traffic Management Scheme as a final
document and thanked Lorraine Wilmshurst for the Scheme.



